
 

 

\\amdeccpt\evergreen\Broadacres\001 Village Shared\001 Correspondence\001 Circulars to Residents\01 Circulars\2021\130 Postponement of AGM to 12 August 2021.docx 

 

 

Circular 130 

 

 

7 June 2021 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

POSTPONEMENT OF AGM to 10 JUNE 2021. 
     

We are extremely proud of the fact that as a Group we have been able to have all our Evergreen 

Villages vaccinated in the past 3 weeks.  

With the 3rd wave in Gauteng, we have seen huge increases in Covid numbers in our sector. Merrow 

Down has completely closed down their public areas due to the high volume of Covid numbers in 

their Village.  We are aware of at least two other villages that have similar high positive Covid 

numbers. 

While we have been fortunate to only have three positive cases in our Village so far, we need to be 

very careful of not letting our guard down this far into the race against this Virus. 

Having carefully considered that Garry Reed and his team in Cape Town have been actively involved 

in the vaccination process at the 5 Villages in Cape Town, and thus exposed to 1000 residents from 

all over Cape Town, it was decided that it would be irresponsible to expect him and his team to now 

travel to Gauteng to have our AGM at which we will now have to limit numbers to only 80 residents 

who can attend. 

So, in order to prevent this risk to Garry and his team as well as to our residents, it has been decided 

to postpone the AGM to 12 August 2021; when hopefully we have past the 3rd wave and we have all 

had our 2nd vaccinations.  We will then also hopefully be on a different lock down level and will be 

able to have more residents at the AGM and at the social after the AGM. 

We apologise for the inconvenience but trust that you will agree with our decision to put our Staff 

and resident’s health first. 

We look forward to seeing you all at the AGM. 

Regards 
 

 
 

 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 

 


